
  

 

Friday 20 June 2025 
 
Media Statement re: Student Safeguarding in response to query from the Herald Sun 
 
Background 
 
The School was contacted by the Herald Sun regarding the recent appointment of a former staff member to a 
position at Western Sydney University with reference to allegations of inappropriate conduct whilst they were 
employed at Geelong Grammar School in 2017. 
 
Statement supplied to the Herald Sun 
 

“Student safeguarding, care and wellbeing are critical priorities for our School.  
 
Geelong Grammar School complies with laws and regulations intended to protect students from harm by 
properly investigating any allegations, and reporting matters to the appropriate authorities for further 
inquiry, including to Victoria Police, when required.” 

 


